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November 29, 1990

Mr. A. Bert Davis

Regional Administrator

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II1I

799 Roosevelt Reoad

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Re: Demand for Information Docket Number: 03030177
License Number: 34-00738-10

Dear Mr. Davis,

Case Western Reserve University has reviewed your Demand for
Information regarding the University’s compliance with the
decommissioning funding requirement for material held under
NRC License number 34-00738-10.

The study which the University conducted indicates that the
amount of material held under this license (12,000 curies)
is below the regulatory threshold of Appendix C X 10E+10
(100,000 curies), and therefore does not require submission
of financial assurance.

In accordance with your Demand for Information, I am also
submitting a copy of this letter to the Director, Division
of Low Level Waste Management and Decommissioning, Office of
Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, Washington D.C.
205655,

Should you require further information, I can be contacted
at 368-2906.
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Hadiation Safety Office
Quail Building
{216) 368-2006



I affirm that to the best of my knowledge, the information
subnitted is correct,

Very truly yours,

l/'v '/‘ ,//" ’/<. 'J B e———
Warren Malchman
Radiation Safety Officer

¢c: R, James Henderson
Dr. Paul Howard
H. Sadid
K. Basch




